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November 12, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz

Operating Reactor Branch No. 4

Division of Operating Reactors

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Under separate cover, we are transmitting three (3) original and forty
(40) conformed copies of an application for Amendment to Facility Operating
License No. NPF-3 for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit No. |I.

This application requests that the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit
No. | Operating License be amended to include the attached License Condition
2.C.(3)(t) regarding the Startup Feedwater Pump (SUFP).

The attachments identify the change and provide the Safety Evaluation and
Significant Hazards Consideration for the License Condition concerning the
SUFP. The NRC has requested Toledo Edison (TED) submit a License Condition
for the operation of the SUFP and completion of the new SUFP system. This
request results from a TED submittal dated October 18, 1984 (Serial No.
1070) concerning NRC review of the SUFP operation and approval for interim
operation until the new SUFP is operable. The new SUFP project will be
designed, procured and installed under the procedures of the Integrated
Living Schedule Program and will be dusignated a Category A item. Any
changes to the committed schedule will, therefore, require the prior
approval of the NRC. This submittal ie a reviesion to our letter dated
October 18, 1984 and, therefore, no fee is incurred.

Toledo Edison requests expeditious review of this application to support
the December, 1984 plant startup from the current refueling outage.
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